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TAFE NSW Update: Use of Personal Phones 

The CPSUNSW has been contacted by a number 
of members concerned by the request of 
TAFENSW to use their personal phone for work 
related activities. 

On 9 July TAFENSW rolled out multifactor 
authentication for access to essential software. 
TAFE is now recommending staff use their 
personal mobile phones to download PingID app 
to allow them to log into essential software – for 
SAP this has to be done every day. 

While TAFENSW have offered a ‘desktop’ 
version, it is not practical. It requires staff to use 
only that desktop, meaning they cannot use 
multiple computers (eg library staff moving 
between their desktop and the circulation desk); 
they cannot use a desktop in another location, and 
they cannot use a netbook at a meeting in another 
room.  

TAFENSW staff are not required to have access 
to a personal smartphone to undertake essential 
duties. 

TAFE cannot assume all staff have a smart phone 
present with them at all times, and a phone which 
is capable of doing this; or that they wish to use 
their personal equipment in this way. 

The CPSU NSW is recommending that staff do 
not use their personal mobile phones for essential 
work related activities. 

If your line manager insist or indeed pressures, 
you to use your own phone contact your local 
delegate or our member support centre on 1300 
772 679 

Not a member? Join today HERE 

CONTACT THE CPSU NSW 

Industrial Officer 
Matthew Drake-Brockman  
mdrake-brockman@psa.asn.au  

Organisers 
Shane Jobberns  
sjobberns@psa.asn.au 
 

Your CPSU NSW delegates 

South Region 

Wollongong 
Brad Cowie  
brad.cowie1@tafensw.edu.au 

Illawarra 
Regina Kimmich 
regina.kimmich@tafensw.edu.au 
 
Chris Pickering 
Christopher.Pickering@tafensw.edu.au 

Albury 
Nicholas Wright 
nicholas.wright61@tafensw.edu.au  

West Region 

Parkes 
Leanne Riley  
Leanne.Riley2@tafensw.edu.au 
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http://www.cpsunsw.org.au
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Dubbo 
Patricia Nethery 
Patricia.Nethery@tafensw.edu.au 

North Region 

Hunter 
Gale Iseppi  
Gale.Iseppi@tafensw.edu.au 

Tighes Hill 
Liz Garlick  
liz.garlick1@tafensw.edu.au 

Newcastle 
Stephen O’Brien 
stephen.obrien@tafensw.edu.au 

Coffs Harbour 
Brook Down  
brook.down1@tafensw.edu.au 

North 
Walter Upson 
walter.upson1@tafensw.edu.au 

Sydney Region 

Ultimo 
Simon Gray  
simon.gray@tafensw.edu.au 

Dawn Davis  
Dawn.Davis@tafensw.edu.au 
 
George Bissoli 
George.Bissoli@tafensw.edu.au 
 

St Leonards 
Joe Harris  
joe.harris@tafensw.edu.au 

Hornsby 
Patrick Kiss  
patrick.l.kiss@tafensw.edu.au 

Western Sydney Region 

Campbelltown 
Tracey Doyle 
TRACEY.DOYLE@tafensw.edu.au 

Richmond 
Joanna Carroll 
Joanna.Carroll@tafensw.edu.au 

Blue Mountains 
Glenda Pryor  
glenda.pryor@tafensw.edu.au 

Strathfield 
Isabella Ramirra 
isabella.ramirra1@tafensw.edu.au 

TAFE Digital 

Jin Cho  
Jin.Cho3@tafensw.edu.au 
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